
 

 
 

 

24.03.2020 

To 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001. 
 
Scrip code : 509152 

To 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E),  
Mumbai - 400 051. 
 
Symbol : GRPLTD  –  Series: EQ 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 
  
Subject: Revised intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 - 
Shutdown of Plants in the wake of COVID-19 outbreak 

 
This is to inform you that in the wake of COVID-19 outbreak and directives across Central 
and State Government, we at GRP Ltd have shutdown all our manufacturing facilities 
located in the State of Maharashtra, Gujarat, Madhya Pradesh & Tamil Nadu with immediate 
effect and in compliance with the directive. In addition to that, our Head Office at Mumbai, 
plant and offices of all our group companies are also closed down. We are operating from 
home wherever possible. 
 
Safety and well-being of the employees remains our top priority in these uncertain times.This 
situation will have adverse financial impact on the company which is difficult to assess 
currently.  
 
In case the Central or State Government issue fresh directives on shutdown, we shall abide 
by the same. We will intimate the stock exchanges once we achieve normalcy in operations 
at our manufacturing units.  
 
We are hopeful and confident that the measures taken by the Government will help to 
contain the spread of COVID-19. 
 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For GRP Ltd. 

 
 
Abhijeet Sawant   
Company Secretary 

 


